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CIRCULAR: BR/ALI/TLK-yy/073-15
(ToTAL No. OF PAGE(s): 1)

To : MEMBERS, [UTA AND CUTA
ATTN *  AUTHORISED REPRESENTATIVE/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
Dear Sir/Madam,

CANCELLATION OF COMPUTERIZED UNIT TRUST EXAMINATION (CUTE) SESSIONS — ALOR
SETAR, KEDAH

Please be advised that the scheduled CUTE sessions, which to be held in Alor Setar,
Kedah on 7 January 2016 and 10 March 2016, have been cancelled, reason being the
owner of the centre has ceased its operations and hence is not able to conduct the
sessions.

FIMM is currently exploring the alternate CUTE centre for Alor Setar and shall keep
you posted accordingly. Meanwhile, please notify the candidates who have already
been registered for the CUTE sessions mentioned above to replace for another
sessions at the nearest CUTE centre.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Alin (ext. 326) or Ms. Valli
(ext.325), Business Registration Department at 03-20932600.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully
Federation of Investment Managers Malaysia
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Manager, Business Registration
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